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ANNUAL GOLF OUTING - HANKERD HILLS GOLF CLUB  

ANNUAL REUNION - RIVERBOAT CRUISE &                                                 

LUNCH AT BAVARIAN INN  

 

2020 Forerunners Draw Scholarship Recipients 

On June 22, 2020 the Scholarship random drawing 
was held from among twenty applicants, and winners are listed below.   

 

• Recipient of the $1,000 Scholarship from Richmond Brothers is            
Brenden Cahill, grandson of Colin Colbert   

• Recipient of the $1,000 Scholarship from Flynn Wealth Partners is           
Jordan Goostrey, granddaughter of Judy Smith   

• Recipient of the $1,000 “Forerunners Building for the Future” Scholarship is 
Carson Kelley, grandson of Kathy Sterett   

• Recipient of the $1,000 Forerunners Scholarship is                                             
Evan Stafford, grandson of Richard Stuart   

• Recipient of the $800 Forerunners Scholarship is                                                   
Alexander Bomia, grandson of Elaine Anulewicz   

Present at Scholarship drawing:  Kathy Gabriel, Vonda Belanger, Rhoda 
Tinkham, Helen Riendeau and Joann Davis. 

Our thanks to Richmond Brothers of Jackson and Flynn Wealth Partners of 
East Lansing for their generous scholarship donation.  

 

 

3568 Wildwood Ave.                                   

Jackson, MI 49202 

(517) 435-4040 

Toll Free: (833) 435-4040                     

website: richmondbrothers.com 

2260 E. Saginaw St.                   

E. Lansing, MI  48823                    

(517) 336-7200                           

website: flynnwp.com 

Forerunners Officers 

President - Kathy Gabriel - kathleengabrier@att.net - 517-783-5072 

Vice President - Vonda Belanger - vondaleighb@gmail.com - 248-761-2470 

Secretary - Helen Riendeau - hlriendeau@att.net - 517-339-3528 

Treasurer - Kathy Gabriel - kathleengabrier@att.net - 517-783-5072 

Scholarship Chair - Rhoda Tinkham—rmtinkham@gmail.com—517-628-9740 

Member at Large - AnnMarie Frohm - irishlady01@comcast.net - 517-783-4996 

Member at Large IT Advisor - Nora Brzezinski - nora.brzezinski@cmsenergy.com 

Member at Large - Joann Davis - jedavis22@gmail.com  - 517-787-1189 

• Chapters and the Forerunners are always looking for new leadership in 
many positions.  If you are interested in any position, please let us know.  
Forerunner Vice President and Treasurer positions are up for nomination and 
election in November of even years and President and Secretary positions 
are available for nomination and election in November of odd year’s.                          

We are in need of an IT person!  Contact Kathy Gabriel. 

   Cancelled for 2020 Due to COVID-19 

Hello Forerunner Members— I hope this note finds everyone in good 
health. In light of the recent rise in positive COVID-19 cases in Michigan, we 
feel it’s best to cancel the 2020 annual retiree luncheon and golf events. We 
feel it is important to put the health of our CE Forerunner family as our highest 
priority. With that said, we have scheduled our 2021 annual luncheon in  
Frankenmuth, for September 15, 2021. It will include the riverboat cruise, 
lunch at the Bavarian Inn, and after lunch, you are free to browse around town. 
On behalf of all the officers, we look forward to seeing everyone next year.  
Until then, stay safe and stay healthy. Kathy Gabriel & the Forerunner Officers.  

  Cancelled for 2020 Due to COVID-19 


